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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CANNON BEACH PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

The Cannon Beach Planning Commission is re-opening the evidentiary hearing regarding the following: 

 

CD 22-01 & CU 22-03, David Vonada, on behalf of David Pietka, request for a Conditional Use 

Permit to allow a cluster development consisting of four single-family dwellings and a six-plex 

apartment building. The property is located on the southwest corner of 1st and Spruce St. (Tax Lot 

04402, Map 51030AA) in a Limited Commercial (C1) Zone. The request will be reviewed under 

Cannon Beach Municipal Code, Titles 16 Subdivisions and 17 Zoning, including Sections 

16.04.130 Subdivision-Applicable Standards, 16.04.400 Variance-Cluster Development, 

17.22.030 Conditional Uses Permitted, and 17.43.040-050 Conditional Uses and Activities 

Permitted in Wetland and Wetland Buffer Areas, Standards. 

  

 

The Planning Commission held a hearing on this matter on August 25, 2022. At that time, it closed the 

hearing, but left the record open consistent with ORS 197.763 for additional evidence. The applicant has 

now requested that the public record be re-opened to allow new evidence for CD 22-01 & CU 22-03, the 

Planning Commission granted the request to reopen the record. The Planning Commission will accept 

new written testimony and evidence for an additional fourteen days, from today, September 23rd, to 5:00 

PM, October 7th, with a second period allowing for responsive evidence accepted until 5:00 PM, October 

14th and final written argument by the applicant only, 5:00 PM, October 21st. The Planning Commission 

will then commence deliberations at its meeting on Thursday October 27, 2022. 
 

Correspondence regarding the item above should be mailed to the Cannon Beach Planning Commission, 

Attn. Community Development, PO Box 368, Cannon Beach, OR 97110 or via email at 

planning@ci.cannon-beach.or.us. Materials and relevant criteria are available for review at Cannon Beach 

City Hall, 163 East Gower Street, Cannon Beach, or may be obtained at a reasonable cost. Staff reports 

are available for inspection at no cost or may be obtained at a reasonable cost seven days prior to the 

hearing. Questions regarding the applications may be directed to Jeffrey Adams, 503-436-8040, or at 

adams@ci.cannon-beach.or.us. 

 

Failure to raise an issue by letter, or failure to provide statements or evidence sufficient to afford the 

decision maker an opportunity to respond to the issue precludes appeal to the Land Use Board of Appeals 

based on that issue. 

 

The Planning Commission reserves the right to continue the hearing to another date and time. If the hearing 

is continued, no further public notice will be provided. The hearings are accessible to the disabled. Contact 

City Manager, the ADA Compliance Coordinator, at (503) 436-8050, if you need any special 

accommodations to attend or to participate in the meeting. TTY (503) 436-8097. Publications may be 

available in alternate formats and the meeting is accessible to the disabled. 
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                   Jeffrey C. Adams, PhD 

          Director of Community Development 
Posted/Mailed: 9/23/2022 
 


